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JS/P:/MEB/French Trip 2022 
20 January 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Re:      French Trip to Paris - Tuesday 12 July - Wednesday 13 July 2022 
 
We are planning an overnight trip to Paris in the summer term. This will take place on Tuesday 12 July 2022 - 
Wednesday 13 July 2022.  We feel that this trip will provide students with a wonderful opportunity to develop 
language skills and to learn about French culture. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and shuttle, leaving school at approximately 5.00 am on Tuesday 12 July 2022 and we 
will be returning at approximately 9.00 pm on Wednesday 13 July 2022. 
 
Your child will need: 

 His / her own passport; with at least 6 months of validity left and be less than 10 years old 

 Their European Health Insurance Card (EHIC) if they already have one. They can continue to use this until it 
expires. If they do not have an EHIC or it has expired, they need to apply for a Global Health Insurance Card 
(GHIC). Please visit the NHS website for further information 

 Meals en route 
 
The total cost of the trip is £185.00, which includes the coach, return channel crossing, accommodation for one 
night, 1 hour river cruise along the Seine, travel insurance, evening meal and breakfast, and a visit to the Sacré Cœur 
Cathedral.  
 
The closing date for this trip will be Friday 28 January 2022.  Please note that this trip is limited to 36 students on a 
first come, first serve basis with places secured by payment of the deposit of £50.00 via Parentpay.  If we receive 
your payment after 36 places have been allocated, you will be placed on a waiting list and notified that a refund will 
be issued.   
 
Please make your payment at www.parentpay.com 
If you need a reminder of your login details or are having difficulties using your Parentpay account, please contact 
the school. 
 
I will send a more detailed itinerary and letter nearer the time.  Meanwhile, if you have any specific enquiries, please 
contact me at school.   
 
Please make a payment via Parentpay of £50.00 and complete the Google Form to secure your child’s place on this 
trip, and to ensure we are aware of any medical conditions or dietary requirements. We will also need emergency 
contact details. This will need to be completed by Friday 28 January 2022.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms J Snow 
Teacher of Modern Languages 

 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-ehic-european-health-insurance-card/
http://www.parentpay.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeohFvFs-4PImFP4mlLLa6FtPJVF0wo709UIyDzXZl97Rs7OA/viewform?usp=pp_url

